
Our AGM meeting on Monday 9th October was highly successful, with fantastic
ideas and events ready to plan.  It was great to meet some new members and we

always welcome new faces!

If you would like to get involved with the friends, please call the office &
speak with Mrs O'Rourke, Mrs Cross or Mrs Clarke. You can contact us
through email or facebook - we would love to welcome new friends and

new ideas for the future of the Friends of Gooderstone!

Our Email! - friends.of.gooderstone@gmail.com

Facebook! The Friends of Gooderstone Primary School | Facebook
We welcome any ideas for fundraising, to volunteer at an event or just to

say hello! 

We look forward to our next event, information will always be sent out via
email, the Gooderstone Gazette & letters to parents.
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